
Thank you to our 

PTA 

 

We would like to give a big thank you to our amazing PTA for the success 

of our book wish list. These are just a few of the books we have received. 

The children will notice the books which have come from all our families and 

friends because of the special ‘PTA wish list’ sticker. 

Thank you again to our PTA for all their continued support. We will have lots 

of happy readers in our book corners. 

If you would like to donate a book, it’s not too late! Take a look at our PTA 

book wish list online and to choose a book you’d like in our libraries! 


